

Lower Farm Weekly



Friday 12th November 2021

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week and well done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week.



Beech Class:

Adam Achievement Evelyn Care, Respect

Cherry Class:

Hugo Resilience Lexi-Mai Integrity

Elder Class:

Lena Resilience Florence Care

Attendance

For week beginning 8th November:

Beech Class: 91.9% Cherry Class: 93.6% Elder Class: 89.6%

Congratulations Cherry class with an attendance of 93.6%. It would be great to see who will be on top next week.

Road Safety



We will be celebrating ROAD SAFETY HEROES next week as part of our goal to achieve a Bronze award with Warwickshire Safe & Active Travel. The children will be celebrating the heroic work of road safety professionals like our Police and Fire & Rescue Services as well as you as parents/carers who teach your children to use the roads safely.

Odd Socks Day - Monday 15th November



Monday 15th November will be 'Odd Socks Day' where we ask children and staff to wear odd socks to help celebrate diversity as part of anti-bullying week. The theme behind this year's anti-bullying week is 'One kind Word.' The isolation of this last year or so has underlined how little acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. Please help us by spreading 'one kind word' during the week.

Children in Need - Friday 19th November



We will be celebrating Children in Need this year by dressing up in non-uniform and wearing something spotty. If you don't have anything spotty, please still come in non uniform to help celebrate together. We will be collecting donations via Parent Pay which will allow us transfer all the money donated straight to Children in Need. Please use the following link for donations:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/ Default.aspx?shopid=5267

Dates for your Diary

(Please note that these dates are subject to change due to possible Covid-19 restrictions - we are hoping they will all go ahead as planned, but will need to see what happens with confirmed cases and the guidance we receive).

Monday 15th November: Odd socks day (with normal school uniform) to launch anti-bullying week and celebrate diversity.

Friday 19th November: Child in Need non-uniform day - wear something spotty (if you have it) and make a donation through ParentPay for Children in Need.

Friday 26th November: Non-uniform Day - bring in a bottle for the Bottle Tombola.

Tuesday 30th November: Friends of Lower Farm Movie Night 4:45pm - 6:35pm.

Friday 3rd December: Non-uniform Day - bring in some chocolate for the Chocolate Tombola. Parent/Carer Protective Behaviours Workshop 2:30pm - 3:00pm

Thursday 9th December: Parent/Carer Share Event 2:30pm - 3:00pm

Friday 10th December: Reception Class Nativity Performance followed by refreshments served by Friends of Lower Farm 2:00pm - 3:00pm

Monday 13th December: Year 1 Class Nativity Performance followed by refreshments served by Friends of Lower Farm 2:00pm - 3:00pm

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day - donations for Save the Children via Just Giving page.

Thursday 16th December: Christmas Fayre 3:30pm - 5:30pm.

Friday 17th December: Non-uniform (party clothes) - Christmas Party Day School Finishes at 13:30

Christmas Holidays - Monday 20th December - Monday 3rd January

Tuesday 4th January: INSET Day (children not in school)



Lower Farm Weekly



Beech Class

This week children in Reception have been learning about The Scarecrows Wedding. Children have designed cakes, made decorations, created bouquets and written about the story. They were very excited that Miss Crickmore got married (the new Mrs Dale) and wanted to make their own wedding dresses too. We think they looked fabulous. Another great week of learning Reception.







Cherry Class

This week Cherry class have been very busy! They learnt that Queen Elizabeth II knights special people who do amazing things and Mr Clarke had his royal crown and stick to knight some of the children who showed the school values! Cherry class have also been very creative, making poppies for Remembrance Day. During the Maths learning, children have been finding the difference between 2 numbers.







Elder Class

This week Elder class were asked to think about the soldiers and animals who fought for our country and who lost their lives or were injured. We thought about how what they did affected our lives today and the freedom we have because of their sacrifice. We completed lots of activities including making our own medals.











Growing Brighter Futures









Lower Farm Academy is a new primary school in Nuneaton. Our brand new, purpose built site is now open and everyone is welcome to find out what we have been up to so far. Please look at our website and Facebook or contact us for a chat about our school and our admissions process. Hopefully we will have the opportunity to show you around in person on one of the following dates, but you can also contact the school office to organise another viewing if needed:

Date	Time
Wednesday 20 th October	09:30-11:30
Thursday 21 st October	16:30-17:30
Wednesday 17 th November	09:30-11:30
Thursday 18 th November	16:30-17:30
Wednesday 8 th December	09:30-11:30
Thursday 9 Th December	16:30-17:30





02475 267760 office@lowerfarmacademy.org